
Fix the Future was launched in 2023 to address the 
lack of access to veterinary care for both shelters 
and pet owners. Through the deployment of our 
trusted network of nearly 100 relief veterinarians, 
BPF is breaking the barriers to affordable and 
accessible spay/neuter. Each pet impacted also 
receives preventative vaccines and microchips. This 
program not only prepares shelter pets for adoption, 
but also provides crucial services to community-
owned pets through clinics for $25 or less. 

Fix the Future also includes a voucher program to offset  
the cost of spay/neuter in communities where BPF has partnerships  
with local veterinarians. BPF-funded vouchers help remove the financial burden  
for pet owners, allowing pets to stay in homes without unplanned litters. 

Fix the Future’s ultimate goal is to solve the pet overpopulation crisis plaguing our 
nation’s shelters.
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